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Avon Industrial Buildings Trust

44C Granby Hill

Bristol BS8 4LS

Brunel Swivel Bridge

Dear Mary,

We are very pleased to give wholehearted support to the work that you are doing to restore “Brunel’s Other Bridge”.
Members of the Community Association have been involved over the years with the “Brunel Swivel Bridge Group” under the leadership of Roy Severn and David Neale and, as you will imagine we had been very supportive of the possibility that the Bridge might be brought back into use as a cycle/pedestrian way across the Cumberland Basin when this was under active consideration a couple of years ago.

We understand the importance of restoring this historic bridge such that it can play a rightful part in the rich history of Brunel in Bristol. We hope it might have the added benefit of making the Bridge a more feasible option as a crossing of the Basin.

We note and applaud the work that volunteers have undertaken thus far to begin the work of restoration and we wish all involved the very best of luck with the work in the future.

We look forward to continuing to collaborate with you in conjunction with our efforts to try and rejuvenate the “Piazza” space on the opposite side of the Lock.
Good Luck and much strength to everyone’s elbows

Best wishes

Dennis Gornall

Chairman
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